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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE 

 
Program:  Home Accessibility and Repair Program (HARP) MHN #  2023-002 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  01/19/2023 
 
This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to provide clarification regarding the how HARP funds are 
being allocated to the CAAs and clarification regarding electronic project file deadline submission. 
 
1. Revised HARP Guidance and Procedures (01/19/2023) 

Added -  Section B9.A: Allocated Funds 
(1) 2023 HARP funding will be divided into two (2) groups as follows: 

a. Group 1 will include the following HARP components: 

i. Home Repair 

ii. Elderly Home Repair 

iii. Emergency Home Repair 

iv. Emergency Manufactured Home Repair 

v. Accessibility 

b. Group 2 will include Weatherization Readiness component 

(2) CAA funding will be allocated as follows: 

a. Group 1 Allocation 

i. Forty percent (40%) of the total Group 1 funding will be allocated for Home Repair and 
Elderly Home repair components. 

ii. Sixty percent (60%) of the total Group 1 funding will be allocation for Emergency Home 
Repair, Emergency Manufactured Home Repair, and Accessibility. 

b. Group 2 Allocation 

i. Fifty percent (50%) of the total Group 2 funding will be allocated to weatherization jobs that 
were deferred before 01/01/2023. 

ii. Fifty percent (50%) of the total Group 2 funding will be allocated to weatherization jobs that 
are deferred on or after 01/01/2023. 

 
Clarification -  Section B9.D: Submission Deadlines 

(1) All Phase 1 electronic file submissions, WSD, Emergencies, Accessibility and Weatherization Readiness, including 
invoices, are due to MaineHousing no later than November 1, 2023. 

(2) All Phase 2 electronic file submissions, WSD, Emergencies, Accessibility and Weatherization Readiness, including 
invoices, are due to MaineHousing no later than December 15, 2023. 

 
2. Notice Contact 
Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing  207-626-4684  KFerenc@mainehousing.org 

Betty Mezoff,  Housing Program Officer  207-624-5787  BMezoff@mainehousing.org 

Mackenzie O’Ben, Housing Program Officer  207-501-5872  MOben@mainehousing.org 

  


